Hamlet of Evergreen Beach

Spring 2018 Newsletter

Greetings fellow Evergreen Beach property owners. Another year at the lake is starting. Below are a few
things we, your Hamlet Board, think may interest you.

Annual General Meeting (AGM)

We will be holding the AGM on Sunday May 20, 2018 at 10:00AM in Perkins Arena (use the entrance east of
Sand Place). Please bring a chair and your input. If you have any concerns, please contact a Board Member
before the AGM so that it can be included on the Agenda. You can email the chairman at:
chair@evergreenbeach.org .

Boat and Personal Watercraft (PWC) Speed Limits

Transport Canada regulation limits watercraft speeds to 10Km/h within 30m (100ft.) of shore. Please do your
part and make sure you are well away from the shoreline when using boats and PWCs. It’s a BIG Lake. Go out
to the middle. It is less disturbing to your neighbors and it reduces shoreline erosion.

Access to Beach

Last year the RM installed fencing in the easement leading to the lake between Brightsand Place and Treylane
Place to restrict the size of vehicles that can access the beach. Someone who thinks they are above the law
chose to remove this fence and damaged it in the process. That’s your tax dollars you're wasting!

THERE IS NO BOAT LAUNCH in the Hamlet. If you want to launch a boat or PWC you can do so at the Reginal
park for a nominal fee. :

Hamlet Speed Limit

Once again, our ongoing reminder that the speed limit in the Hamlet is 20 Km/h. This is for all vehicles
including ATVs, on all roads and beach accesses. Please SLOW DOWN and watch for pedestrians. Remember,
ATV joy riding is not allowed on the beach, roads, or in the ditches in the Hamlet.

Dog Bylaw
A reminder to all residents and guests that the RM has a bylaw requiring all dogs to be controlled by their
owners at all times. A copy of the bylaw is available on the Hamlet website.
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Open Fires =

Please be careful with all open fires within the Hamlet and make sure they are in a proper fire pit. There is a
guideline for building your fire pits located on the Hamlet website. Remember that no open fires are allowed
during a fire ban. Fire bans are posted on the RM website and the Hamlet board will post a sign at the front

entrance when a fire ban is in effect.

Website
Be sure to check out the Hamlet website for all the latest news. http://evergreenbeach.org

Have a great summer,
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